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September 14, 2013 
 
Mr. Clifford Moy 
Secretary, Board of Zoning Adjustment 
Office of Zoning 
441 Fourth Street, NW, Suite 210S 
Washington, DC 20001 
 
Re: BZA Case 18463 (901 D Street NE; The Edmonds School) 
 
Dear Mr. Moy, 
 
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting1 on September 12, 2013, our Commis-
sion voted 6-0-0 (with five Commissioners required for a quorum) to support the modifica-
tion request before the BZA (#18463). 
 
The dollar figure discussed between the developers and the ANC was $25,000. That figure 
was obtained from DDOT, at the beginning of our discussions, as the cost of a smallest size 
CaBi station. Subsequently we learned that DDOT now expects $80,000 to be contributed 
towards the station cost. 
 
The ANC agrees that $25,000 is the appropriate contribution towards the expense of the CaBi 
station, and that the order should be so modified. 
 
For the Commission, 

 
David Holmes 
Chair, ANC 6A 

                                            
1 ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on the anc6a-announce@googlegroups.com, ANC- 6A and NewHillEast 
yahoogroups, on the Commission’s  website,  and  through  print  advertisements  in  the  Hill Rag. 
 


